
 

 

 

 

Notice of Scheduled Vacancy 

The City of Newport Beach is currently accepting applications to fill one scheduled vacancy on 

the Newport Beach Restaurant Association Business Improvement District (NBRA BID) Advisory 

Board of Directors pursuant to California Streets and Highways Code Section 36530. 

Newport Beach Restaurant Association BID 

Advisory Board of Directors one seat,  

nominated by the NBRA BID Board and appointed by the City Council. 

Applicants must be a member of the NBRA BID, or a members designated representative, and 

current with all BID assessments. An application can be obtained from the City Manager’s Office, 

100 Civic Center Drive, Bay E, Newport Beach, CA, through the City’s website at 

newportbeachca.gov/vacancy or one can be mailed to you by calling 949-644-3005. 

Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


